
 
 
 

  

Step 1: Find your class schedule. Click on 
this menu bar from the main Otterbein 
webpage. 

Step 2: Click on the link for O-Zone 

Otterbein Textbook Purchasing 101 



 
  

Step 3:  Click on My Banner 

Step 4: While the icon is spinning, it is 
logging you in. If you wait, you will be 
automatically logged in to Banner.  Skip to 
Step 6. 

 

Step 5: If you didn’t wait 😊 and clicked 
the “Go to Banner” link, you will be asked to 
enter your Otterbein ID and PIN Number. 
Enter them if you know, but if not, start 
back at the www.otterbein.edu page or call 
the Registrar’s Office to reset your pin (614-
823-1351) 



 
 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

  
Step  6 :   
Now you are in the My Banner Main Menu   
  
Click on  -   Student   

  

  
Step  7 :   
Now you are in the  
Student Menu.   
  
Click on:   
Registration   

  
Step  8 :   
Now you are in the  
Registration Menu.   
  
Click on:   
Student Schedule,  
Concise   



 
 
 

 

 

Step 10: This is your schedule. When looking up textbooks you will need to 
know the department, the course number, and the section for all of your 

classes 

department course number section 

Step 9:  Use the drop-down menu to select 
the correct term. In this case, you’ll need to 
select Fall 2023. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 11: 

Go to the Otterbein bookstore website: 
http://www.bkstr.com/otterbeinstore/home and the book icon. 

You can also Google “Otterbein Bookstore” 

Reminder: Make sure you check your schedule again before 
classes start.  It’s definitely possible that the location of your 
courses that’s listed here could change before classes begin! 



 

Put in the department, course number, and section of all of your classes 

When you are done, click the red button at the bottom of the screen 

 

 

 

Use the drop down to select “Autumn 2023” for Fall Semester books. 



 

  
This page will show you the books required for all of your classes. If you want to 
purchase or rent books directly from the Otterbein Bookstore, simply select the 

ones you want, scroll to the bottom and click “add items to bag,” and check out as 
normal. The bookstore will have your books ready when you return to campus. 

Many students find this to be the easiest option! 

If you want to 
search for 
additional 

options, you will 
need to copy the 

ISBN to make 
sure that you find 
the exact edition 
of the book you 

need 

If you simply put the ISBN into 
Google, you will usually find 
several different options for 

purchasing the book... 

 

 



 

...or you can put the ISBN into a price comparison website that will compare the 
cost of books from many different websites 

Make sure to pay attention to the edition that’s required for your course.  Older 
editions might be cheaper, but sometimes the content is not the same! 

Pay attention to any access codes or supplemental materials that a class needs. Some classes may 
require an access code that is connected to an online version of the textbook, but the physical copy 

may be optional. If an online access code is required, it is usually because the homework will be 
posted online.  If you see that an access code is needed, you WILL need this code to complete 

homework. 

You should plan to have your books by the Monday of the first day of classes.  If something 
changes and you need a different book, or you change a class, you can return or exchange your 

book.  


